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Please take note of this important change in the method of processing your McGill Market Place payments.

As per Faculty of Medicine new guidelines, the Finance team will support you in determining the eligibility of such 
payments, as well as if money is available on the Fund to charge.  
• To that effect, a quote must be sent to procurement.fammed@mcgill.ca , at least two weeks prior to the event – for 

review and approval.

Going forward, all requisitions to pay via MMP must be submitted by the staff or academic member, either as a Shopper or as a 
Requestor:  https://www.mcgill.ca/procurement/mmp/getting-started .
• As a shopper, once you would have prepared your cart, you can assign it to either Patrick or Daniella.

Below are the details on the differences between a shopper and a requestor.  Please don’t hesitate to contact either Patrick, 
Daniella or Winie; and we’ll help you navigate the first order.

********************** 

MMP Roles & Responsibilities
• Shoppers

Anyone with a valid McGill ID can access MMP as a "Shopper".

• FOAPAL Requestors
However, to complete and submit an order with a FOAPAL, a user must be sponsored by a McGill Fund Holder; And 
must have taken the MMP class as well:  https://www.mcgill.ca/procurement/about/training/mcgill- marketplace/pro-201-get-your-hands-mmp  

 




